
The Curriculum Review Committee met and voted to recommend for approval the 
following: 

1.      New Course: 

        ANTH 423 Indigenous Identities 

2.      Program Change: 

        Engineering and Physical Science Pattern of Study  

              i.      ENGR 100 will be the general education requirement for Technology, otherwise   

        no other change. This was approved by the Computer Department and the General  

        Education Committee in December. 

             ii.      Due to the addition of engineering courses to make this a 2+2 program with  

        UNR, it does increase the credits by 4-6. The following courses will be added:  

        MATH 285, EE 220, ME 242, and ENGR 241. ENGR 100 will replace the technology  

        general education requirement of CS 135. The program electives were removed to  

        accommodate the new courses. 

 


